
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

EL DORADO COUNTY WATER AGENCY 
RECOMMENDED BUDGET 
FISCAL YEAR 2016-2017 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado County Water Agency Board of Directors will 
hold a public hearing on the recommended budget for Fiscal Year 2016-2017 (FY 2016-17), at a 
Special Meeting on Wednesday, June 29, 2016, at 10:00 a.m., in the El Dorado County Water 
Agency Meeting Room, located at 4110 Business Drive, Suite B, Shingle Springs, California 
95682.  All proposals for revisions must be submitted in writing to the Clerk of the Board 
before the close of the public hearing. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that at the conclusion of the hearing and after making 
any revisions of, deductions from, or increases or additions to, the recommended budget it 
deems advisable during or after the public hearing, the Board shall by resolution adopt the 
budget as finally determined.  Increases or additions shall not be made after the public hearing, 
unless the items were proposed in writing and filed with the clerk of the board before the close 
of the public hearing or unless approved by the Board by four-fifths vote. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN copies of the recommend budget documents will be 
available to members of the public beginning June 17, 2016 at: El Dorado County Water 
Agency, 4110 Business Drive, Suite B, Shingle Springs, California, 95682 from Monday through 
Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., and at www.edcgov.us/water/aspx.   
 
Dated: June 15, 2016 
 
Ken Payne, Interim General Manager  
El Dorado County Water Agency 
 
Prepared by: Tami Scowcroft, Deputy Clerk of the Board  
  El Dorado County Water Agency 
 
 
For questions regarding this public notice, please contact Tami Scowcroft, Deputy Clerk 
of the Board at (530) 621-6635. 
 
 
Mountain Democrat (Customer #04102616000) 
 
Please publish this public hearing notice one time only in your Friday, June 17, 2016 publication, in the 
legal section. 
 
Invoicing should be directed to the El Dorado County Water Agency as follows: 
 
El Dorado County Water Agency 
4110 Business Drive, Suite B 
Shingle Springs, CA 95682 
 
For questions regarding this notice request, please call Tami Scowcroft at (530) 621-6678. 


